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Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift
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CLASS OF 1995 
COMMITTEE

Joan M. Gaffney 

Christine Greenough 
Spassione

Laura Gribbin Lameo, Esq. 

Heather Rowan Kenyon, Ph.D.

Christine Sadlier Hrehowsik

Joseph M. Vaszily

Dear <Firstname>,

       “The hours too quickly slip away, and mingle into years…”  

Where has the time gone?  It seems like just yesterday we were students at The University of Scranton. 
Remember how nervous you were the first day of freshman year— meeting new classmates and wondering 
about the next four years? Those new acquaintances quickly became friends, maybe some of the closest you 
ever had. Remember hanging out on the steps of Gunster daydreaming about the future? The sadness you felt 
when the time came to leave The University after graduation? Remember promises to always stay in touch?  

   …but memories of our Scranton days will last whatever next appears.”

It is hard to believe that 15 years have gone by—many of our Scranton friendships have remained strong, 
some have faded due to our hectic everyday lives, and others have recently re-emerged through Facebook. This 
year we have a wonderful opportunity to reconnect with old friends, walk up the z-bricks of the Commons and 
catch a few rays on Redington hill. Once again “the legacy from those before is briefly ours to hold” as we invite 
you to return to The University of Scranton for Reunion Weekend to share memories of our Scranton days. 

While our lives have changed since graduation in 1995, so has The University of Scranton campus. If you 
have not seen it in the past few years you are missing out! The steps of Gunster have been transformed to the 
new Dionne Green but the spirit of a great meeting place remains. Reunion events will showcase Dionne Green 
and many other new spaces, a special chance to enjoy the Scranton of today while reminiscing with old friends. 
While there are many physical changes on the campus, some things have not changed about the University—
current students and alumni are proud to be a part of The University of Scranton legacy, passionate about their 
Scranton experience, and recognize the promise of graduates who are receiving a strong Jesuit education.

We are planning a great reunion weekend, but we need you to make the weekend a success. Meet up with 
friends Friday night at Kildare’s Irish Pub for a Class of 1995 social, bring your family to a picnic on Saturday 
afternoon on the Dionne Green, and join class members for dinner on Saturday night and brunch on Sunday 
morning in the DeNaples Center. You can even stay on campus in one of the recently built residence halls. 
Please make plans to come back to ‘The U’ June 11-13. We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,

The Class of 1995 Committee


